
What to do if you are restructuring� 





Prior to any potential restructures, regardless of whether you buy back City Council HR advice, it is essential that you seek guidance from the City Council HR Service Redesign Consultants (SRC), who will be able to advise you on timescales and processes. If you are unaware of who your SRC is, please contact the Schools Advice Helpline on 0115 876 2000.








If you are restructuring in your school (i.e. making changes to more than one post) you will need to contact HR Service Redesign who can provide you with advice and support throughout your restructure process





A Service Redesign Consultant will feed the grades back to you and advise on next steps





The JE Team will evaluate your new/amended posts and will confirm grades back to Service Redesign





You will need to submit a JD/PS for each post you are creating/amending along with a JEQ to Service Redesign who will forward these to the Job Evaluation (JE) Team 








